
Property Owners Association 

Tuesday, 9/20/16 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Cliff Weiner at 7:00 PM followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance and a moment of silence in recognition of others who serve d in the Armed Forces. 

Roll Call showed all Board members present with the exception of Carolyn Reichel and Susan Ball, 

excused. 

The minutes of the August meeting were approved as read. 

Treasurer’s report showed receipts 8/31/16 were $13,492; expenses $13,862; net operating cash 

negative $370; net operating cash flow $158,760.    

Membership reported that in 2015 we had 6884 and in 2016 our membership households totaled 6464. 

SHINE reminded attendees of the open enrollment dates for changing your Medicare coverage for 2017. 

At the back table we had representatives from Seniors v. Crime, the Village District Offices, and SHINE. 

We had three lucky winners of $30 each from our cash raffle. 

Open Forum questions may be addressed in a future Bulletin article. 

Speaker:  We were lucky to have speakers from home care, independent living, assisted living to provide 

information related to services available, costs, reimbursement issues and legal aspects to care 

provided.  The information was welcomed by attendees and many questions were answered. 

Our October membership meeting will feature candidates running for local offices in November. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM. 

Following the meeting coffee and donuts were available along with our speakers for individual 

questions. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Carolyn Reichel (for Myron Henry substituting secretary).   

 


